
 

 

Date: 18 July 2017 

Title: Report Item 3  - Litter bins 

By: Cllr Phill Hill 

Purpose of Report: To consider purchasing three additional Leafield high 

capacity litter bins 

Recommendations: To APPROVE the purchase of three additional bins 

 
 
Paul Seeley and I reviewed the new bins on 7th July as the new one at the South (East Dean) bus 

stop is badly overflowing despite being twice the size of the old one. The 2 bins by the Village Hall 

are both full so we cannot take one from there. 

 

We would like to again order at least one new bin [1 x lockable Pioneer high capacity bin with 

seagull flaps in Racing Green]. 

 

We appreciate that there is no ordinary PC meeting in August but we need to order and pay for this 

quickly as delivery is about 3 weeks. The price last quoted was £338.17 plus VAT, per bin. There is 

no remaining budget for litter bins in 2017/18, but the council is requested to approve this additional 

item as unbudgeted expenditure. The Budget report prepared for the first quarter of this financial 

year is being re-circulated with this report.  

 

 


